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Law Offices of David I. Kelvin
1516 Oak Street, Suite 316

Alameda, CA 94501

Telephone: (510) 865-0792 Facsimile: (510) 865-0793
To: Paresh Khatri From: Andrew Kapur
Fax:  510.337.9335 Pages: 2 {including cover page)
Phone: 510.777.2478 Date: 6,22.2008

820 Isabella Street, Qaldand CA
Re: Case #: RO0O000158 CC:
Comments:

Please find the attached letter.

This message is solely for the use of the individual/entity to whom it is addressed. It may contain privileged and/or confidential
information. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering the
message to the intended recipient, yon are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this information is
prohibited. If you have received this communication in ervor, please notify us immediately by telephone, and return the

original message to the above address via the LS. Postal Service. Thank you.
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Law OFFICES OF DAVID 1. KELVIN
1516 OAK STREET, SUITE 316

ALAMEDA, CA 94501
TELEPHONE: (510} 865-0792 FACSIMILE: (510) 865-0793

August 8, 2008

VIA FACSIMILE AND FIRST CLASS MAIL

Paresh C. Khatri

Environmental Health Services

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502-9335

Facsimile: (510) 337-9335

Re:  Our Client: Henry Suico
Case No.: RO0000198
Address: 820 [sabella Street, Oakland, CA 94607

Dear Mr. Khatri:

This office represents Henry Suico in connection with the above-mentioned property. |
left you a telephone message earlier today. 1am in receipt of a Tuly 3, 2008 letter from you to
Mr. Suico. This letter asks that Mr. Suico claim his site and upload both analytical data and PDF

reports to the SWRCR’s GeoTracker database website by August 15, 2008. I am not quite sure
what you agency considers to be the appropriate responses to these requests; further explanation
would be helpful.

Currently, Mr. Suico is in Veterans Hospital in Redwood City due to complications from
Type II diabetes; his current state of health makes it difficult for him to deal with many issues.
Mr. Suico confirmed that there is an underground tank of some sort on the property and he does
have some documents relating to it. While T am not sure as to whether these documents are
responsive to the requests that you make in your July 3 letter, I ask that you permit us some
additional time to go through the documents that Mr. Suico has.

Please contact me directly at 415.279.4264 so we can discuss in greater detail what it is
your agency needs,

Yours truly, 4
7/ ﬁ" A L%

Andrew Kapur —
Attorney for Henry Suico



